#### ADVISING LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING

Monday6b 0 Tc 0 Tw 4.191 0 Td (-)Tj 0.497 0 Td ()Tj -0.002 Tw 0.23

. iv

•

|    |       | _      |     |        | _              |         | _                                       |    |             | _             | _     |
|----|-------|--------|-----|--------|----------------|---------|---|----|-------------|---------------|-------|
| nd | +hi c | noao i |     | ta car | nmıni catı     | ∧ with  | 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + 1 + | On | thi nac     | the vneed to  | Loow  |
| HU | UII S | vaue i | - > | LO COL | IIIIII II Ca L | e wi li | 151461115                               | OH | CIII I IIIS | LIIE VIEEU LC | KHOW. |

a-Cruzvill pro $\lor$  ide a list of barriers for students and forward them to ALT.

a-Cruzwill begin working on process on most common ways to handle errors and will bring to next

m

# Goals for AY19/20

• Let ete crrent goals, replace with S

# **Advising Plan Alternative Delivery**

- L. Marte suggested to include adv ising information for disabilitys tudents onto CS
- S be to pdate BP . Bach will
- M. Medina-Cruzregi stration errors for student swith either holds on accounts or prerequisites, we need to add a question like What if I have a problem that is preventing me from register tanggage would probably be to contact your advisor.
- L. Warte : encourages mindful ness of terminologysed for registration errors; also believ es that for prerequisite questions students do not need to contact advisor

#### Unmet NeedsP

- Dackson will Add a question to this list. What if I have a problem that is preventing of more registering? I an quage would probably be to contact your advisor.
- Dackson: suggests a submit question button for questions ton website that are not on FAQ page that can be included in FAQ page
- L. Marte: questions regarding process of registration holds and errors on student accounts
- E . Correa has some concerns about whether current registration date is too soon for some schools to see students for adv ising

- E . Correa: email was sentertained whaterpsent to livarge; Harper wants to ov ersee ev erthing, needs to be addressed sooner rather than later for new deliv eryndowle for ising for all students
- L. warte: asking for clarification on delaying the registration date for stweents; believ es we cannot delay the date by school, must be all or nothing; we must be mindful of certain groups with priority registration
- Dackson: meeting with P for all continuing students, alsobeliev esit must be all or nothing tactic for registration.
- E . Correa: feels that because certain schools hold more students than others that the yvill struggle with this change, though it must be all or nothing

# **Status of Gradesfirst**

• Dackson: S with J. McCine and confirmed that fradesfirst is not gopicity awayntil RinnerConnect has been Lainched, at this point spucan continue using fradesfirst.

# **Process for drops**

• I Jackson: J. McCune confirmed with the Interim P e not sending out information regarding add/drop classes to a∨ oid mass emails from students want importot decapementer; The Interim P wants to ha∨ e this information sent to leans, Associate leans, Chairs, Faculty Sare aware of this information

## **Enrollment Update**

- Dackson: Registration is set for enrollment on April 20 ibstgoing to talk firther with the Interim P about possibility loing summer courses online in case stay at home order is still in place
- L. Marte: wanted to share that she has reached out about summer courses and is waiting on a response
- DJackson: E 1110 meeting on ₩Whesdaywill discuss pelaamhnyeimmgollment for summer, we may need to deliver E arlyS tart online. Once I

#### **SSN Campus Invitation**

• I Jackson: wanted to make size everyone was okaywith details of information on the S before she sends it to campus, this is for facility and staff, only student assistants if what they are working or is related.

#### **New Housing Hold**

- D Jackson: FTF is a student that has less than 60 units and liv es more than 30 consimples from
  - o Holds are lifted through automated process within 24 hours like the TitleX hold; D Cantrell will work on a document clarifying all of this and clarifying if a student submits a petition of exception to this policy who will be the contact for this.
  - o Dackson wanted to remindev ergine about the housing website that answers questions for students

## **PD** Advising at a Distance

- M. Medina-Crzworking to see if there's trainers for online ad∨ ising
- D Jackson: believ es we do not need help with the technology but rather how to connect with students efficient how to dev elop a relationship with our adv isee if open and isen through technology.

#### **PD Funding**

• I Jackson: S worked out, tisto I novocuke imp updatue?

Adjorned: 2:41 pm